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Oregon is one of only five states with no limits on campaign contributions and ranks 

worst in the country for corporate campaign contributions per capita. We must 

change that. 

 

Please consider these points that must be included: 

 

1.  Limits on campaign contributions, without loopholes that let some contributors 

spend significantly more than others. 

2.  Full transparency so voters know who’s behind campaign ads, drilling down to the 

true sources of funds. 

3.  Possibly even matching funds for small contributions to support a small dollar 

election system where everyone’s contribution matters. 


